Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: CRC - RRC Request for Technical Changes

From: Everett, Jennifer <jennifer.everett@ncdenr.gov>

Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 10:27 AM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Willis, Angela <angela.willis@ncdenr.gov>; Lopazanski, Mike
<mike.lopazanski@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: Re: CRC - RRC Request for Technical Changes

Hi Ashley,

We are kindly requesting a period of extension of review in order to allow additional time for staff to address
your technical change requests.

Thank you. Let us know if you have any questions.

Jennifer

Jennifer Everett

DEQ Rulemaking Coordinator

N.C. Depart. Of Environmental Quality
Office of General Counsel

1601 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1601

Tele: (919)-707-8614

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties.





